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JOIN the  
conversation
CUPE OH atHome sector 

provincial town hall
February 11, 2025 6 p.m. to 8 p.m.

ZOOM LINK:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_eIsmiU6mRHuirX-BTLb4Iw 

There will be a Q&A period focused on your questions.

UPDATES INCLUDE:

• CUPE National lawyer Dave Steele on the Public Sector Labour Relations Transition Act
(PSLRTA)

• CUPE National researcher Doug Allan will review the findings of the survey so many
of you filled out late in 2024.

• Next steps in the sector campaign and how you can get involved.

If you have questions that you would like answered at the town hall, you can submit 
them to bgeneau@cupe503.com.

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_eIsmiU6mRHuirX-BTLb4Iw

